
COACH’S REPORT GIVEN BY COACH WHITE 

Coach reported that staff changes will take place this year as well as new roles for current coaches.  The 

coaches will attend a clinic in Indianapolis later in January. 

District assignments are not out yet, they should be out and available by the middle of February.  It has not yet 

been determined if non-district games will be counted towards playoff qualifying.  Coach White is working on 

setting up a non-district game with West Des Moines Valley.  

Coach presented a request for some equipment to be purchased by FSG.  It was determined that the purchase 

of these items would be in the best interest of the program and would benefit all levels.  The parents in 

attendance approved the purchase of one 35-gallon portable water tank, two tackling rings and two utility 

trunks.  It was further determined that a second 35 gallon portable water tank would be purchased if funds 

allow after we know more about equipment and helmet needs for the season. 

TREASURER’S REPORT GIVEN BY BETHANY BEATTY  

Treasurer reported that we are sitting in a good position for the startup of the 2018-2019 season.   

The coach’s gifts have not been ordered yet.  The process to become a customer with the vendor is complex.  

The paperwork will be modified and re-submitted. 

BOOSTER CLUB REPORT GIVEN BY THERESA HARRISON 

As volunteer opportunities are emailed out, it is imperative to the program that football parents sign up to 

help.  Our football budget is based solely on booster club memberships, the sale of benchwarmer tickets, and 

these volunteer spots.  If we want the program to be able to purchase must needed equipment for our children, 

we have to make sure we are filling these spots before other sports and fine arts fill them up. 

2018-2019 FSG BOARD MEMBERS AND COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

President-Jeff McGuire 

Vice President-Dustin Vis 

Treasurer-Bethany Beatty 

Secretary/Communications-Alison Vis 

Committee Chairs: 

Apparel-Kelly Jacobs 

Food-Open (Please contact one of the board members if you are interested).  You will receive great notes from 

previous years and help from the previous food chair.   

2018 PLANNING 

There is no spring youth camp this year.  The summer schedule should be ready by the end of January. 
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APPAREL FOR 2018 

Kelly Jacobs has volunteered to be our apparel coordinator this season.  We had a few issues with our current 

vendor last season, however, Kelly feels comfortable working with them.  Board approved of staying with 

Craft Cochran one more year with the exception that we have all money and order quantities go through the 

treasurer so that we can identify any errors and get them corrected as quickly as possible. 

COMMUNITY SERVICE IDEAS FOR 2018-2019 

Honor Flight, help elderly with yard work in the spring, help with various community gardens around town. 

 

NEXT MEETING IS February 7th @ 6:00 P.M. in Kennedy’s Upper IMC 

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 


